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Incident:   Update - 3 Vehicle Collision on South Parallel Road 
 
Abbotsford – December 15, 2010.   
 
 
Yesterday afternoon at 4:30 pm a 1988 Toyota SUV, driven by a 66 year old man, was traveling 
eastbound in the 38000 block of South Parallel Road when it collided with a 2004 Honda Civic.  
The Honda was being driven by a 43 year old woman.  The Honda exited from a driveway and 
attempted to turn left (westbound) on South Parallel Road.  The result of the collision was that 
the Honda was positioned across both lanes of traffic.  Several witnesses attended the scene 
and attempted to provide assistance to the driver of the Honda.   A 1989 Dodge truck, driven by 
a 47 year old man, approached the scene westbound on South Parallel Road.  The Dodge 
collided with a 50 year old man and 36 year old woman who were on foot near the Honda.  They 
were thrown into a nearby ditch.  The Dodge then impacted the Honda with the driver still inside. 
 
The 36 year old female pedestrian was air lifted from the scene to hospital.  Her condition 
remains serious.  The 50 year old male pedestrian and the 43 year old driver of the Honda have 
been transferred to a hospital outside of Abbotsford because of the severity of their injuries.  
Their conditions are stable.  All of the drivers and the two pedestrians are from Abbotsford. 
 
The incident remains under investigation. 
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